January 11, 1962

Mr. Ray Charles

Gulf 0il Corp.

Box 1971

Casper, Wyoming Re: Annual Deliverability Test
Apache~Federal #10

Dear Mr. Charles:

The El Paso Natural Gas Company has requested a hearing before the

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission for the purpose of requesting’
additional time for filing annual deliverability tests on certain wells
including subject well. The hearing date will be late in January.
Subject to approval of the above mentioned request, the allowable for
subject well will be adjusted to the new test as scheduled. Such
adjustment will become effective on February 1, 1962,

if we can be of assistance, please contact us.

Yours truly,

A. R, Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
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